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Dear Stakeholder 

Environmental Authorisation for Bravo 1 and Bravo 2 of the Bravo Integration Project 

With reference to the above-mentioned applications (12/12/20/1093 and 12/12/20/1094) please be advised that the 
Department of Environmental Affairs and Tourism (DEAT) granted authorisations for these projects on 15 June 2009 
and 10 June 2009 respectively. 
 
In terms of Chapter 7 of Regulation 385 of 2006, stakeholders may lodge an appeal against any decision by the 
DEAT.  
 
Any party wishing to appeal any aspect of these decisions must lodge a Notice of Intent to Appeal with the Minister 

of Environmental Affairs and Tourism, within ten days of receiving this notice on the decision. Such a submission can 

be made by any of the following methods: Facsimile: 012 310 7561, Post: Private Bag X447, Pretoria, 0001 or by 
hand: 2nd Floor, Fedsure Forum Building, North Tower, corner of Van der Walt and Pretorius Streets, 
Pretoria. 

Following the submission of the Notice of Intent to Appeal, the appellant has 30 days in which to submit the full appeal 

and its supporting documentation. The full appeal can be submitted through an official appeal form, which can be 

obtained from Mr PKM Retief, Appeals Administrator, Tel 012 310 3705, pretief@deat.gov.za, or Mr H Grove, 
Appeals Administrator, Tel 012 320 3070, hgrove@deat.gov.za. 

The appellant should also submit both the Notice of Intent to Appeal and the full appeal to Ms Jacqui Hex on Tel 011 

254 4982, Fax:  011 805 2100, Cell 082 560 8601 or email:  jacquih@zitholele.co.za or André Joubert on Tel: 011 254 

4901, Fax 011 805 2100, Cell 079 505 3763 or email: andrej@zitholele.co.za at Zitholele Consulting as per the 

appeals procedure. 

The letters of authorisation (Environmental Authorisation) from the DEAT with the reasons for and conditions of the 
decisions, as well as the appeal process is attached to this letter for your perusal. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Andre Joubert 
Public Participation Office 
ZITHOLELE CONSULTING (PTY) LTD 
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